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January 06, 2015

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
1600 East Lamar Blvd
Arlington, Texas 76011-4511
Attn: Regional Administrator

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington DC 20555-0001

Subject: Reply to a Notice of Violation

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is in response to an Apparent Violation in the NRC Inspection Report
030-33887/2014-002; EA-14-182 Dated 12/12/2014.

A. The reason for the violation came as a result of Assistant Radiographer's failure to carry
the survey meter to the exposure device after the completion of an exposure. Thankfully
he was stopped by both the Radiographer and the NRC Inspector before he reached the
exposure device, but this in no way excuses his lack of following proper procedures. The
assistant has received additional retraining as well as follow up surprise field inspections
to insure that he has understood what is expected. No further issues have been noted
during those follow up inspections.

I am confident that he has understood the severity of this safety issue, and I do not
believe this will be an issue again.

Kevin MacManus
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